
Contact Information:  

Nassagaweya Presbyterian Church  

3097 15th Sideroad,  Campbellville, ON  L0P 1B0 

info@nassagaweya.com 

www.nassagaweya.com     twitter.com/NassagaweyaC 

(905) 854-1055  VOIP (416) 548-6122 

www.facebook.com/NassagaweyaPresbyterianChurch                 

contact Rev. Reuben St. Louis 

Home: (905) 854-3993 / Cell: (905) 749-3993 or Email: reuben.stlouis@gmail.com 

HAPPENINGS AT NPC ………. 

 Tuesday morning groups - for more information call (905) 854-1055. 

 Wednesday  Doors opened for the following Activities:  
 Quilting, Art & Coffee Hour  Everyone is invited to join in with this group 
 of people that enjoy quilting, art and conversation.  
  If you are an experienced quilter or would like to learn to quilt, know of 

 someone who would be interested, come to the church Wednesdays  
 anytime between 8:30 am and 4  pm for Quilting   

  Interested in working on various art projects, come to the church on 
 Wednesdays from 11 a.m. - 4 p.m. for Art Projects  

  
  If quilting and art isn’t your thing, plan to drop in at the church on 

 Wednesdays  at  9:30-10:30 a.m. for Coffee Hour 
  
 W.A. meetings held third Wednesday of each month at 2 p.m.   Next   

meeting Nov 21st  

 Communion—First Sunday of each month unless otherwise noted.  

 Friendship Friday is an informal Potluck Dinner with family and friends, a 
time to socialize and play some games,  Nov  16th,  6:00 p.m. 

 Men’s Breakfast  - join us 8 a.m.along with other men in the community  
for breakfast and a time of fellowship Nov. 3rd— 8 a.m. at Ebenezer. 
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 ‟Helping people experience a  life-changing  

relationship with Jesus Christ” 

Pastor: Rev. Reuben St. Louis/Pianist: Jennifer  Elisabetta Centrone 

Order of Service  

Welcome and Announcements 

Call to worship:  God welcomes all 

Song:    671 I heard the voice of Jesus say 
Song:    Sanctuary 

Prayer of Approach 

Children’s Time 

Offering:   Enough for all 

Scripture:   John 6:1-14   
    John 13:1, 3-5, 12-17 

Sermon:   Grateful: Table ethics 

Special Music:  For everyone born 

Baptism:   Mary Elizabeth Corbett 

Song:    461 Be thou my vision 

Blessing 

Welcome  
We extend a warm welcome to You,  

also to Family and Friends visiting with us today.  
“May you feel God’s presence as we worship together” 

Please join us after the service for refreshments,  
snacks and fellowship . 

Trunk-or-Treat—Wed. Oct. 31st, NPC is hosting 
its fifth annual Trunk-or-Treat. From 6:00 pm -
 7:30 pm, the community is invited to trick-or-
treat at NPC. The parking lot will be filled with 
decorated cars and there will be lots of candy as 
you trick-or-treat from trunk to trunk. Community 
members and organizations are also invited to 

bring their own decorated vehicle, email info@nassagaweya.com.  

NPC Winter Bazaar:  Saturday November 3rd, 2018 (Time: 11-2) 
Bake Table, Jam Preserves, Silent Auction Craft Table  (sewing, knitting. 
crafts from Wed art group)  - Lunch “Bacon on a Bun” $7.00/person -Quilt 
Raffle (tickets still available $2. 3/$5, 10/$15)  

Volunteers Needed: On the Way to Bethlehem Nativity Pageant Fri Nov 
30th—Sun Dec 2nd. If you would like to volunteer for any one of many 
choices, please speak with Marion Snyder. More information is found on 
bulletin board.  

Food Bank Collection: Please take notice that there is a 
Food Bank Collection box conveniently placed in the 
Narthax  as you enter the church, for you to drop off 
non-perishable items on a  continual basis.  

Grateful: This October’s stewardship theme is based on the book 
“Grateful: The transformative power of giving thanks” 
by Diana Butler Bass. For those who are interested, 
you are encouraged to purchase the book and read it 
throughout the month of October. A small group will 
be meeting Sunday mornings at 8:45 before the ser-
vice to watch video clips from the author and discuss 
the book. 

NPC is sponsoring a table at Re:Soul’s fundraising gala at Granite Ridge 
Golf Club on Monday, October 29th. We have 10 seats available for any-
one in the congregation who would like to attend. It’s a wonderful night 
with entertainment and an opportunity to learn more about the youth 
drop-in programs we support through the congregations donations. You 
will the opportunity to also make an additional donation yourself that 
evening.  Please let  Reuben know if you’re interested in going. The 
seats are already paid for so we’d like to make sure we have them all 
filled. 

https://nassagaweya.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=dd00bf56ce22c810eb26f826d&id=8d254045da&e=c0b6c8ed80

